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Wickhamporé Farish Council

Minutes of the Meeting) iOth ]:ebruarg 2010 No.02 /10
(lerk to the Council, Mikc Smith, i2 Fitchcrs Hi”, Wickhamucorc{ WR 11 7RT

01386 8%0676 email wickhammcord’pc@skq‘com website www.wickhamfordparishcouncil.co.uk

Freseﬂt J Fou!ter, V. Chairman, Counci”ors D. Folkes, D. Heeks, Al Smith, J Newbury
and M. Smith, C(er‘(

AEologies K. Gilks, T. Wa”er

I lection of Chairman

Owing to the resignation at the Previous meeting of T.Waller as (Chairman the (lerk stated that
before any meeting could Proceecl a (Chairman would need to be elected. A few gui&elines were
Presentecl and after due discussions with no decision the Clerk suggestec{ that Counci”ors should
take some time to come to their own decision / Proposal fora Chairman and therefore closed the
discussion.

lt is hoPec{ that bg the next meeting on the 1 Oth March the issue would be resolved.

C]osed 745 pm



